
Nov 10, 2022 

Pavel Denau 

 

 

Note for 103 Peter St. Application 2022-129 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

I am the owner of a building at , next to the 103 Peter.  

I do not have an objection for the owner of 103 to continue renovating the building with a setback 0.8m 

as per this application. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pavel Denau 

 




